
LITERATURE REVIEW VS RESEARCH PAPER

It does not report original research. Review articles generally summarize the existing literature on a topic in an attempt
to explain the current.

Like a References list, annotated bibliographies gather all resources discovered in the research process in one
document. For professionals, they are useful reports that keep them up to date with what is current in the field.
The Allyn and Bacon Handbook. The purpose is to develop a body of literature that establishes a contrarian
viewpoint. You are summarizing what research ia available on a certain topic and then drawing conclusions
about the topic. Thinking interdisciplinarily about a research problem can be a rewarding exercise in applying
new ideas, theories, or concepts to an old problem. The kind of research may vary depending on your field or
the topic experiments, survey, interview, questionnaire, etc. The unit of analysis can focus on a theoretical
concept or a whole theory or framework. A summary is a recap of the important information of the source, but
a synthesis is a re-organization, or a reshuffling, of that information. What theories have been used to explain,
predict, or understand their research problem? The research paper will be based on the analysis and
interpretation of this data. The focus of a literature review, however, is to summarize and synthesize the
arguments and ideas of others without adding new contributions. Use quotes sparingly Falk and Mills do not
use any direct quotes. Narrow the Topic The narrower your topic, the easier it will be to limit the number of
sources you need to read in order to obtain a good survey of relevant resources. For more information, please
visit the annotated bibliography page of our APA guide. Types of Literature Reviews It is important to think
of knowledge in a given field as consisting of three layers. Literature Reviews What this handout is about This
handout will explain what literature reviews are and offer insights into the form and construction of literature
reviews in the humanities, social sciences, and sciences. For guidance on formatting citations, please see the
UNC Libraries citation tutorial. Do not use extensive quotes as a substitute for your own summary and
interpretation of the literature. Summarize and synthesize Remember to summarize and synthesize your
sources within each paragraph as well as throughout the review. In other words, a chronological review would
have subsections for each vital time period. Revise, revise, revise Draft in hand? A review organized in this
manner would shift between time periods within each section according to the point made. This is called
citation tracking and there are a number of sources that can help you identify who has cited whom, particularly
scholars from outside of your discipline. Should you summarize, synthesize, or critique your sources by
discussing a common theme or issue? University College Writing Centre. Sometimes a literature review is
written as a paper in itself. Annotated bibliographies focus on sources gathered for a specific research project.
For the Internet in American presidential politics project, one methodological approach would be to look at
cultural differences between the portrayal of American presidents on American, British, and French websites.
Narrow your topic There are hundreds or even thousands of articles and books on most areas of study. Here
are examples of other sections you may need to include depending on the type of review you write: Current
Situation: information necessary to understand the topic or focus of the literature review. You may reproduce
it for non-commercial use if you use the entire handout and attribute the source: The Writing Center,
University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill. Or, does is merely add more of the same thing being said?
Questions for Further Research: What questions about the field has the review sparked? However, sometimes
you may need to add additional sections that are necessary for your study, but do not fit in the organizational
strategy of the body. Each citation in the bibliography is followed by an annotation a sentence paragraph
consisting of a summary, an evaluation, and a reflection of that resource. What are the most important topics,
subtopics, etc. Consider whether your sources are current Some disciplines require that you use information
that is as current as possible. What is a literature review, then? For instance, the review might examine
whaling from pre, , and  Simon and Schuster Handbook for Writers. Describe the relationship of each work to
the others under consideration.


